
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

January 28, 2021  

To: Senate Committee on Energy and Environment; others 

Re: I support [SB 570]  

Mattress recycling is way, way overdue. 

Mattress recycling will also create employment and possible new products. 

"Zero Waste" should be law in Oregon! 

Good job! 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ David S. Wall 
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